[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents, 
I hope you and your children are all safe and well.
From this week onwards, the White Rose Maths activities are all in line with the learning that has been published on the BBC Bitesize website. This means that every day, there’s a learning video on the White Rose web page to watch and a link to that day’s BBC Bitesize page for more information and even more lesson content. For Friday’s learning, there will be a Maths challenge posted on the White Rose Home Learning website for your child to complete, which builds upon prior learning.
The links for both websites can be found below:
White Rose Home Learning: https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-6/
BBC Bitesize Year 6: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zncsscw/year-6-and-p7-lessons/1
Thank you for your continued support – take care and we will see you all soon!

Mr Daly

